New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC., NEW MEXICD

Auguat 28, 1959

Bhing Petroleus Industries of Utah
Chromo, New Mgxico

Attn? Mr. Paul Harr, General Manager

Dear Mr. Harrt

On July 30, 1959 Notice of Intention tc Drill was received on your

#1 Egtate of Pdward Sargent well, located 200C* from the West and
1000* from ths North Line of Section 16-32N-38. It wae stated on the
Notice of Intention to Drill that the plugging dond would be furnished
immediately from your Denver office. We are therefora Aolding this
Notice of Intention to Drill pending notification from our Santa Fe
Orrice oy their approval of your plugging bond. Ve have never
received thies notification and have therefore not approved your
Notice of Intenifon to Drill.

Ve now have information that this well is drilling and are herebdy
notifying you that all drilling operations waet imrediately cease

on this well until you Rave received your approved copy of the Notice
of Intention to Drill.

Iy there is any way we can help you iIn complying with the above
regulations, plecse let us know.

Yours very truly

Kwuery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Distriot #3

ECAt ks

cot Ot1 Conservation Commission
Santa Ye, New Mgxioo
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